
 

 

Photo and Video Waiver  

 

I hereby give permission to South Burnaby Metro Club (SBMC) to take photographs 

and/or videos of my child during their participation in the youth soccer program. 

I understand that these photographs and/or videos may be used for promotional 

purposes, including but not limited to, social media, newsletters, and other marketing 

materials. I also understand that these photographs and/or videos may be shared with 

other team members, coaches, and parents for their personal use. 

I agree that South Burnaby Metro Club (SBMC) has the right to use these 

photographs and/or videos for any lawful purpose, and that I will not be entitled to any 

compensation or payment for their use. 

I acknowledge that I have the right to request that any photograph and/or video of my 

child be removed from public view, and I agree to notify South Burnaby Metro Club 

(SBMC) in writing if I wish to exercise this right. 

I release and hold harmless South Burnaby Metro Club (SBMC), its officers, directors, 

and staff, from any and all claims, damages, or liabilities arising from the use of these 

photographs and/or videos. 

By acknowledging this waiver, I affirm that I have read and fully understand its contents 

and that I am the legal guardian of the child on this registration, and with the authority 

to enter into this agreement on their behalf. 

 


